

The Messenger

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH MOORESVILLE WEEKLY NEWSLETTER-JANUARY 28. 2024

Welcome

WE ARE GLAD YOU'RE HERE

We want you to know FBC Mooresville is a place to belong, no matter where you are in life or your spiritual journey.

We value "Loving, Caring, and Sharing Christ."



Missed last Wednesday?

Then join us

Wednesday, January 31st

for Dinner, Music, Missions, Bible study, Prayer, and more!

There is something for everyone!



Pizza

Chips, Salad Bar & Dessert



Dinner is served in the Fellowship Hall 5:00-6:00 pm

Please make your reservation online at fbcmooresville.com

or call the church office 704 664 2324 Suggested donation: Age 7 and under eat free All others \$5.00

FBCM Welcomes Pepper Choplin

Saturday, February 24th

Concert at 7:00 PM Followed by Dessert Fellowship!

Sunday, February 25th

Worship 10:00 AM

Led by Pepper

and FBC Sanctuary Choir

Join us for a music filled, fun filled, spirit filled weekend that you won't want to miss.

First Time Guest?

We are honored to have you worship with us.

Please stop by our Welcome Center

and pick up our gift to you!



Before the **Super Bowl** is the FBCM Sanctuary Choir

"Souper" Bowl!

Haven't heard of the latter? It's a beautiful and delicious

buffet of soups and sandwiches made with love by our Sanctuary choir members, followed by the preview of our upcoming Easter Musical/Drama,

"Two Crowns". Sounds like fun? Then join us

Sunday, February 4th at 5:00 PM for dinner,

followed by the musical preview at 6:00 PM. It is a great time to come and be a part of the choir. We have a sweet time of fellowship and rehearsal that seems more like worship each Wednesday at 7:00 PM. If you've been thinking about joining this army of worshipers we hope now is the time!

Sanctuary Choir is multi-generational, open to students grade 6-12 and all adults.



FBCM will host Pepper Choplin in February! Pepper is a full-time

composer, conductor and humorist. He has gained a reputation as one of the most creative writers in church music today. We will also preview on February 4th the original musical selections selected for our time with Pepper.



February is SOUPER BOWL month!

Kids on Mission will be collecting donations for the **Mooresville Christian Mission** during February.

Peanut Butter Tuna
Pasta Sauce Dry Pasta
Toilet Paper Paper Towels

Please place your donations in the orange mission bins placed at church entrances.

Two crowns are placed before Him So different to behold

Two crowns of different meaning
ONE OF THORNS
ONE OF GOLD

Sunday, March 24th 10:00 AM

COMING THIS SUMMER...VBS 2024! June 23rd-27th

At Breaker Rock Beach kids will be challenged as they discover that God's truth never changes, everyone needs Jesus, and learn

to speak the truth in love. Adventure awaits each day as kids explore tide pools, spot orcas, fly kites, and watch the mighty waves crash up against the immovable Breaker Rock!

Surviving Spouses Solace Through Sharing,

Comfort Through Caring

Join us on Saturday,

🙀 🩀 🔭 February 17th at 11 AM

for our next meeting

at Cracker Barrel. This grief support group seeks to uphold one another in times of loss and grief of a spouse, and to encourage one another in seeking the peace and healing we need to move forward in life-while never forgetting the ones we love who are with us no more

Please

The Bylaws Review Committee have concluded our 5-year formal review in accordance with the Bylaws. With the concurrence from the Deacons, we will

present our proposed changes, as information, Sunday,
February 4, 2024, in a business meeting following
worship. Copies of the purposed changes will be
available in the vestibule and church office. Two
question and answer sessions are planned; Sunday
February 11th in the Sanctuary following the worship
service and Wednesday February 14th in the Fellowship
Hall following the Wednesday Night Live meal. We will
present the proposed changes to the Church, for
approval, on March 11th, in a business meeting
following worship.

Bylaws Review Committee - (Brenda Teeter, Richard Floyd, Charles Sawyer, Selena Sawyer, Judy Ryan, and Bobby Thompson, Chairman)

Student Ministry News

For the month of January, our focus is on finding our security in God. Join us for Sunday Bible studies and Wednesday Life Groups.

Deacons of the Week:

January 28th

Rita Snider

Matt Hatley

February 4th

Mike Bridges George Major

SUPER SUNDAY!



On **Sunday, February 11th**, we will have a "SUPER SUNDAY" event during Children's Church for the 10:00 service. All children, ages Kindergarten-5th grade, are invited to wear their favorite football or team jersey. Kids will leave the sanctuary as they normally do on Sundays. We will have games, snacks, and more! We hope to see all of our FBCM kids join us for this SUPER SUNDAY!





Kids bloom where they are planted

NURSERY

This Week: January 28th

Ages 0-2: Ellis Family

Ages 2-4: Sarah Dillard and Millie Harryman

Next Week: February 4th

Ages 0-2: Debbie Sherrill and Lisa Yost

Ages 2-4: Matt and Emily Minerich

CHILDREN'S CHURCH

This Week: January 28th

10:00 am- Mike and April Nowell

Next Week: February 4th

First Baptist

Church

10:00 am- Chris and Mary Jane Hartley

